
Weekly Update from O’Shea Irish Dance Administrator 

Monday, November 23, 2020 

Important Dates - Mark Your Calendars 
 

● ALL classes now on Zoom 
● Nov 23 classes run as scheduled 
● Nov 24 thru Nov 30 - OID is CLOSED for Thanksgiving & Oireachtas 
● Nov 31 thru Dec 17 - ALL CLASSES on Zoom 
● Dec 18 thru Dec 31 - OID is CLOSED for Winter Break 
● Jan 2 - Holiday Performance Costume Dance Video Watch Party 
● Jan 4 - OID Classes resume 

EXPOSURE REMINDER​ - If your household has been exposed to COVID-19 or if any of your family 
members have shown COVID-like symptoms, please stay out of OID classes for 10 days and avail of 
the Zoom options. 

MASK REMINDER ​- ​Masks must be worn at all times inside the Celtic Junction​. No exceptions. Please 
exit the building if you need to remove your mask to eat, use your phone, etc. Thank you for helping to 
keep us all safe. 

Class Costume Holiday Dance Video Watch Party! DATE CHANGE! 

Save the date and practice your steps! Because we can’t gather in person 
this year, we’re having a virtual holiday party on Saturday, January 2 at 
6:30 pm. Prior to that date, dancers will record themselves performing 
steps ​in their class costume​. Record your favorite steps holding the 
camera in landscape mode (horizontal). Make a video that’s ​no longer 
than 60 seconds using any of Cormac’s Feistunes music​ (so we don’t 
have any copyright issues with Facebook). You can play the tunes from 
links found ​here​. Email your video to ​kristosween@gmail.com​ on or before 
Dec 27. We’ll edit those videos together and enjoy them at the watch party. 

Coloring Contest WITH PRIZES for Grade-Level Dancers 

CLRG along with the International Workgroup are excited to 
launch our colouring competition for all grade-level dancers in 
five groups based on birth year: 

● 6 & under (born in 2014 and up) 
● 6-9 (born 2013, 2012, 2011) 
● 9-12 (born 2010, 2009, 2008) 
● 12-15 (born 2007, 2006, 2005) 
● Over 15 (born 2004 and down) 

Closing date is November 26th.  

All details are attached. Check out the ​CLRG Facebook page​ for info on the exciting prizes that are still 
being announced. 

 

https://damhsa.osheairishdance.com/feiseanna/music/
mailto:kristosween@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/CLRGIrishDance


Tuition Gift Certificates and New Student Referral Credit 

OID has gift certificates available for purchase to give to someone interested in trying classes for a 
month. Remember there is a one-time $35 annual-fee credit for students referred to OID who register 
on StudioDirector and enroll in a class. 

Do These Solo Dresses Look 
Familiar? 

These two solo dresses are unidentified and 
we’re looking for the owners. If they belong to 
you or someone you know, please let ​Donna 
know. Thanks! 

 

 

Guidance on COVID-19 

The content of Cormac’s 11/15 email re: updated COVID protocol and Zoom schedule is attached. ​We 
continue to carefully monitor and will provide updates as needed. State info can be found ​here​ and the 
City of Saint Paul’s info is ​here​. 

LOOK FOR YOUR NEXT WEEKLY UPDATE ON FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 2020 

 

mailto:oidadmin@osheairishdance.com
https://mn.gov/covid19/for-minnesotans/index.jsp
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/emergency-management/coronavirus-covid-19

